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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been lovely being able to get out in sunshine this week. Please remember to put sun cream on your  
child(ren) and to send them with a cap or hat and water bottle. 
 
We had some other teachers in from across our Trust this week looking at the children’s PE lessons, and they 
were very impressed by what they saw which is great news! 
  
We will be having a Jubilee lunch for everyone on Friday, so please let children come dressed for a party 
(sensible shoes please, and year 2 to bring trainers). For the classes on a trip, Lisa in our Kitchen will kindly save 
them jelly and ice cream. 
  
Hopefully you have looked on our school website at our ‘Termly Updates and Photos’ sections of our 
website and seen all of the lovely pictures of children’s work (and lots of the ducklings!). 
  
This week, we have noticed that lots of children have been feeling quite sleepy in the warm weather. It is really 
important on school nights that children go to bed at a reasonable time to make sure they are able to 
concentrate and learn at their best in school. If you need any help, support or advice with how to get your child 
into good sleep routines then let us know and the Pastoral Team will be more than happy to help. 
  
Sadly, this week, we wish a very fond farewell to Mrs Taylor. She has been working here for well over 20 years, 
and has seen hundreds of children pass through the school over the years. A huge thank you to Mrs Taylor for 
her hard work at Curwen; we wish her the very best for a long and happy retirement. 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

3G—99% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

EMBRACE- Child Victims of Crime  

Last weekend our SENDCo Miss Miles climbed Mount Snowdon to raise money for Embrace, a charity that 

supports child victims of crime. Thanks to all of your kind donations, Miss Miles was able to surpass her goal 

and raise more than £2000 pounds personally, and we are very grateful for everyone’s kindness and generosity 

to help a worthy cause. As a whole, all the participants of the climb raised more than £23,000 together. 

If you would like to read more, please take a look at Miss Miles’s Just Giving Page. 

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Our+Classes&pid=95
https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Our+Classes&pid=95
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kmiles1983


AM—Musa 

RDR—Rehan 

RMC—Hoa-Cong 

1K—Yasin 

1L—Toshana 

2W—Whole Class 

2R—Whole Class 

3B—Zi 

3H—Ammar 

4C—Iqra 

4K—Raieed 

5C—Enzo 

5T—Elliot 

6H—Maidah 

6U—Abdulrahman 

LST—Whole Class 

PM—Victoria 

RM—Leena 

RC—Ellie 

1I—Ianis 

1SN—Antonia 

2S—Whole Class 

2M—Whole Class 

3G—Ibrahim 

3L—Eli 

4N—Tim 

4A—Laiba 

5B—Zevi 

5L—Najiib 

6C—Zaynab 

6B—Amira 

 

Our Stars That Shine 

Ibrahim - 5B 

For always being kind and helpful, 

particularly when doing Peer 

Mentor duty.  

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

Upcoming Trips: 

 Forest School for 4C & 3H on 25th May 

 West Ham Park for Nursery on 25th May 

 The Chase Nature Reserve for 1K & 1SN on 25th May 

and 1I & 1L on 26th May 

 Natural History Museum for 3H & 3B on 27th May 

Other reminders: 

 As we are getting closer to summer, and it is 

becoming sunnier, please make sure to give your 

children sun screen on the especially sunny days. 

 If you have a child born between 1st September and 

31st August, you can apply for a place in Nursery. 

Reminders for the Week 

Jubilee Celebrations 

On Friday 27th May, there will be a special 

menu and celebration in honour of the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on the 3rd June. 

The menu has been shared on StudyBugs. 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 547 

Roald Dahl— 517 

Charles Dickens— 483 

Julia Donaldson— 478 

Team Points: 

To celebrate the 10 year anniversary of 

the London 2012 Olympics, Active 

Newham are hosting free activities for 

children from a variety of different 

sports, including: football, tennis, judo 

and many others. If you are interested 

you can book here. These sessions are 

hosted at a variety of different venues, 

so you should be able to find a session 

that’s convenient for you. 

Half term holiday programme 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/activenewham-30651492968?s=176503679

